
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Oct. 8, 2011

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Paul Schmidt

Opening Song Rescue the Perishing 367

Scripture and Prayer John 10:10                      

Welcome Mafi Schmidt

Special Feature Hope Is Life Hope for Humanity

Lesson Study Paul’s Authority and Gospel Classes

Closing Song Hark the Voice of Jesus Calling 359

Superintendent - Mafi Schmidt
Pianist - Boni Van Kooten

Memory Verse

“For do I now persuade men, or God? Or do I seek to please men? For if I 
still pleased men, I would not be a bondservant of Christ”

(Galatians 1:10)

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 6:23

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday:  6:14

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Psalm 19:1-3

Mary Ellen Bazemore

Mafi Schmidt

Erin Seheult

*Opening Hymn All Hail the Power of Jesus 
Name

229

Tithes & Offering Voice of Prophecy/World 
Budget

Tom Bazemore

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Story Shane Hilde

“Let them come” (yellow sheet in hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Luther Ekblad

Special Music Your Love Amazes Me Joyce Jordan

Sermon God’s Glory Pastor Paul Schmidt

Closing Song Face to Face 206

Benediction Pastor Paul Schmidt

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Paul Schmidt

Offering next week: Local Church Budget

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA 
Church. We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements
FIRST READINGS: Tammy Hudson from Redlands SDA Church, Marty McCauley from Fontana 
SDA Church and Joyce Wilson from Takoma Park SDA Church, all joining the Beaumont Church. 

DONATIONS FOR PASTOR’S GIFT: The opportunity has come for you to give back to our 
fantastic pastoral couple for all their hard work and dedication in leading our church. While the pastor 
is on vacation, we’ll be collecting your financial contributions for a “thank you” gift and event. If you 
are able to contribute, please mark “Pastor’s gift” on your tithe envelopes. The appreciation gathering 
will be held Sunday, Oct. 30 at 4 p.m. in Friendship Hall, so mark your calendars! More details on the 
gift will follow. Please fill out a card for the pastor & his wife and return it to the lobby basket. 

WEDDING SHOWER: The social committee is throwing Chris & Nayeli Olmo a wedding shower 
on Sabbath evening, Oct. 29 at 6 p.m. The couple is registered at Target & Macy’s. Please bring a tray 
of finger foods (without wheat or cows milk) and a gift for the new couple.  

POTLUCK & GC STUDY: Potluck & study of Great Controversy will take place at Garcia’s home 
(1218 Michigan Avenue, Beaumont) right after church. Pastor Paul will be  reviewing Chapter 13, 
“The Netherlands and Scandinavia.”  

HELP MOVING: Ruth Lambert needs help packing and moving her belongings. She 
needs to be out of her house by Oct. 25. Anyone willing to assist her, please call her at 
951-265-7228. She would greatly appreciate any help.  

POSITIVE WAY: Seminars will be every Sabbath until Nov. 12, from 6 to 7:30 p.m. For 
information, call Pete at (909) 855-0592, Dennis (951) 845-7151 or Martin (760) 218-1446. 

MIDWEEK BIBLE STUDY: Midweek bible study will continue this Wednesday at 7 p.m. 
with Brent Shakespeare presenting “Justified by the blood.” Meet in the Junior Room. 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY STUDY GROUP: Will meet every third Monday of the month from 6:30 
to 7:30 p.m. in Friendship Hall. All women are welcome to come fellowship & learn together! 

PRAYER FOR THE HOLY SPIRIT: Every Sabbath morning at 9 a.m. Meet in the sanctuary.

PROPHECY SEMINARS: Mentone SDA Church is hosting a multimedia series called "Prophecies    
Decoded" presented by Dr. Ron Clouzet of Andrews University, Sept. 30 to Oct. 29 at 7:15 p.m., 
excluding Sundays. Some topics are In Search of the Ark of the Covenant, End of the World, 
Armageddon, Seven Last Plagues,  Seven Seals, Superpower, and many more. 

LITERATURE:  If you would like to contribute to the literature rack fund, mark 
“Literature Rack” on tithe envelopes. Your contributions to this ministry are of great help.

FOOD PANTRY: The food pantry is in need of non-perishable food items (canned fruit, 
vegetables, soup, pasta, pasta or tomato sauce, bulk rice & beans, cereal, baking mixes, 
carton soy milk, etc) and/or money donations to assist church and non-church families on a 
monthly basis. Please place food in the lobby bins, and/or money donations in a tithe 
envelope marked “Food Pantry”. Thank you for your support in this ongoing ministry.  

MGA: Got too much clutter around your house or in your garage? Give your extra stuff to 
MGA to support the Class of 2012 yard sale at the Fall Fair. Contact Janelle Fairhurst at 
909-446-1690 for pick-up, or just bring donations to the MGA office. All donations are tax 
deductible. Thanks in advance!


